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                     Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services, Inc.

 
Executive Director’s Report – January 2015
Carol White PEP Grant Final Performance Report
The Carol While PEP Grant Final Performance Report was submitted to the United States Department of Education at the end of December. The report was due on December 31, 2014. The report documents work of the districts and schools that were implementing the activities outlined and explained in the grant proposal.  This report is the culminating activity for this grant that was awarded in the fall of 2011.  Gena Hall, Project Coordinator is to be commended for outstanding leadership demonstrated over the three years with her team.  In addition, all of the districts and schools enhanced wellness activities for students enrolled.  The results documented in the final report reflect the diligence and effort demonstrated over time.  

The final report is attached to the Executive Director’s report for your review and consideration.  
KSBA Regional Board of Education Member Training Opportunities

The following dates are opportunities for local board of education members to receive training for KSBA.  Thank you to the Erlanger Independent School District for partnering with KSBA and NKCES to provide these opportunities for board members.  KSBA is managing the registration process for these opportunities.

March 14, 2015

May 9, 2015
State Executive Director Network

The Executive Directors of the Regional Cooperatives throughout the state will be meeting with the Directors of Special Education Divisions and Johnny Collett, KDE on Tuesday, January 13 in Frankfort.  The purpose of the meeting is to continue to clarify roles and responsibilities of the Special Education Divisions and their work in supporting districts to reduce achievement gaps and assist with overall student learning. Additional information regarding this meeting will be available later.    
Content Leadership Networks
The next ISLN meeting is scheduled to meet on Monday, January 12th at Gateway Community and Technical College.  The January Science Content Leadership Network will meet on Friday, January 16th at the Northern Kentucky University. Please note KDE has postponed the January Social Studies Network meetings throughout the Commonwealth.  This day will be added during the summer of 2015.  

Please notify NKCES if revisions to the membership lists are needed throughout the school year in order to keep accurate email distribution lists for the networks.  
Member Districts


Beechwood Independent • Bellevue Independent • Boone County • Bracken County


Campbell County • Covington Independent


Dayton Independent • Erlanger-Elsmere Independent • Ft. Thomas Independent


  Gateway Community and Technical College • Kenton County�Ludlow Independent • Newport Independent • Northern Kentucky University • Pendleton County


            Silver Grove Independent • Southgate Independent • Walton-Verona Independent • Williamstown Independent








“Cooperation Makes It Possible”
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Cold Spring, KY  41076
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